Steven SeEe

From: Nancy Perreault <rinancyp@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 11:58 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H-5515

I am writing in support of the passage of H-5515 which will eliminate the 30-day waiting period from our constitution. |
believe it is imperative, given the current state of our country, that voting be made as easy as possible. Thank you for
your efforts in this matter.

Mrs. Nancy Perreault

18 Intervale Rd.

Smithfield, RI. 02917
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